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Comments: The proposed motor vehicle restrictions around Granite Mountain and Brundage Mountain may
indeed have a negative economic impact on the city of McCall. With fewer visitors and restricted access to USFS
land for snowmobiling and other recreational activities, the revenue generated from these activities may decline.

It is important to consider the potential consequences of these restrictions on the local economy and find a
balance between preserving the natural resources and supporting the local businesses and tourism industry. It
may be beneficial to engage in constructive dialogue and explore alternative solutions that address the concerns
of both the USFS and the local community.

Ultimately, it is crucial to find a solution that balances the preservation of natural resources with the economic
well-being of the community. By working together, stakeholders can explore options that allow for sustainable
use of the land while also supporting the local economy.



